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I am sharing this communication to advise that the Forensic Laboratories Act, 2018, 
along with its regulations, has been proclaimed to come into force on January 1, 2024. 
 
For further information, please review the attached memo from Sarah Caldwell, 
Assistant Deputy Minister, Strategic Policy, Research and Innovation Division, Ministry 
of the Solicitor General. 
 
To sign up for updates on the Act and its implementation, or ask any questions, please 
email the ministry at solgeninput@ontario.ca. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Richard Stubbings 
Assistant Deputy Minister 
Public Safety Division 
 
Attachments 
 
c:  Mario Di Tommaso, O.O.M. 
 Deputy Solicitor General, Community Safety 
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